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Lane splitting has been shown to save lives when used correctly. It is a safer way for 

those of us on two wheels to navigate serious traffic jams, and or basic stoplights. 

Most of us are law abiding citizens, so we wait and watch our rear view hoping to not 

get crushed by the ever increasing cell phone driver(always got there face buried in 

their phone).  


